
 

 
Roebuck Choir performing at Step into Christmas 2015 

What an amazing 2015!!!! 

The Roebuck School Association wants to thank all 
the children, parents, families and school staff for 
all their help and support throughout 2015…. It 
has been amazing. 

 

We have held discos, coffee mornings and 
welcome mornings for new families. We have 
helped supply and serve refreshments at the 
recent opening of the new building. We have held 
competitions for jazzy jars and most recently we 
organized the Step Into Christmas fete. We also 
sponsored the Science week that took place 
during the spring term. 

 

We have been able to provide the school with a Go 
Pro camera which the Yr 6 children tested out on a 
recent visit to Kingswood and it will be used 
throughout the school. Also, we have provided 
prizes for Christmas parties and have agreed to 
help purchase some large building blocks play 
equipment for the Early Years Foundation Stage. 

 

We were overwhelmed with the support you 
showed for our first Macmillan Coffee Morning – 
we raised over £240 for a great charity. We are 
looking to continue to help the school with 
fundraising for larger charities by holding the first 
ever Roebuck Primary Race for Life in April. 
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WHAT WE WANT TO DO IN 2016…. 

We have already got lots planned in the 
calendar and there is still room for more. 
 

Confirmed dates are: 

Valentines Disco :  Friday 5th Feb 

Roebuck “Race for Life” :  Friday 22nd April  

“Spring into Summer” Disco : Friday 20th May 

Summer Fete :  Saturday 9th July 

 

We are also looking at film nights, quiz nights          
(held with Four seasons pre-school), Macmillan 
Coffee Morning, Ice Cream Fridays, cake sales… 

 

 

SUMMER FETE – 9TH
 JULY 2016 

We are looking to hold our summer fete on 
the 9th July 2016.  We are hoping for it to be 
bigger and better than our last summer fete 
and we want to promote the school and 
show the local community who we are and 
what we do best. 

 

If you are able to help, plan or assist with any 
aspect of the fete, please let us know. We 
need help from: printers, local businesses 
(bar/food), donations for raffle prizes,  

craft stalls, etc. 

 

We are currently asking the school for ideas on 
what we can help fund… we will keep you 
posted on what they decide. 

 

Please leave details with the school office or 
email on : 
roebuckschoolassoc@outlook.com 

 


